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This is to inform that the Legendary Superstars Management and Entertainment Inc. will offer a
film viewing of the movie entitied: Ang Kwento ni Money o different schools.

This movie is aligned to the Filipino Values, ASEAN Integration and gender sensitivity that will
be appropriate for the Department of Education.

Attached is a letter from Dr. Claire Dela Fuente, Producer and Director, Legendary Superstars
and Entertainment Inc., for your reference and information.
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Dear Dr. Torno:

Greetings of peace!

With our mission to support and develop the young generations for new cinematic works
of artistic merit that help enhance human experience, Legendary Superstars and Entertainment
Inc. proudly presents “Ang Kwento Ni Money. ” - A comedy film that depicts about a politician
‘Empoy Marquez’ known as “Money Buenamano” who is a Barangay Captain known for his
integrity. He is highly respected in the community. But apart from his good morals and
reputation, he and his ancestors show the value of frugality by saving old coins from the 1900's
onwards. A story of good governance, strong family ties, hard work and trust worthiness. A
partrayal on the ill effects of peer pressure, bullying and Filipino customs and tradition.

This movie is aligned to the Filipino values, ASEAN Integration and gender sensitivity
that will be appropriate for the Department of Education curriculum and for uplifting the
Sustainable Goals 2020.

In this regard, we are requesting your good office to take part in this event by endorsing
the movie to your school heads, teachers and students.

The movie provides excellent material for academic learning. We look forward to building
a successful partnership with you as we both give service to our youth through quality
filmmaking. We deeply appreciate the academe’s support of Filipino motion picture industry.

For any questions regarding our movie, please feel free to reach us via phone
09664930036 / 09158711599.
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DR. CLAIRE DELA FUENTE
Producer and Director
Legendary Superstars and Entertainment Inc.

17 Lancaster St. Hillsborough Subd. Alabang Muntiniupa City
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